

July 20, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As the South Bend Community School Corporation prepares for the 2020-21 school year, we are requesting feedback from any families who wish to pursue eLearning or change their transportation plans due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

**All** students in the corporation (both in-person learning and eLearning students) will begin with eLearning on **August 12**; those who choose in-person learning will gradually phase into physical school buildings later in August. If your student(s) plans to continue with eLearning exclusively (when other students return to in-person learning on **August 31\***) please indicate <u>enrollment here</u>. We recommend that families that select this option remain with eLearning for at least the first marking period to ensure continuity of instruction.

Separately, if your students currently receive transportation through SBCSC and you plan to change those plans as a result of COVID-19, please complete the survey below Transportation Survey.

Please complete both forms by **July 31** in order for us to make the necessary adjustments for in-person instruction, eLearning, and transportation.

Your feedback is very important to us to ensure a successful and productive school year; please take a moment to fill out the surveys. We value your input.

\*Please note: August 31 marks the tentative start of SBCSC's phased return to school; exact return date depends upon grade level. Please see link below for the district's full reopening plan and lists of options for families.

http://sb.school/families/school\_reopening

Stay safe and healthy!

Best wishes.

Superintendent of Schools